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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
CFTC Regulation of Retail Forex

I am against your new regulations.

I am a small Forex trader. I recognize the risk I am taking when making a trade.
I could not afford trading within your new leverage/margin requirements.

I feel that your bill is an intrusion into my rights. The entrepreneural risk taken is mine, not
yours.
J. Navin
Charleston, SC


